
 

March 9, 2020 

 

Dear Business Clients & Guests,  

 

In light of the rapidly evolving situation related to the COVID-19 (aka coronavirus), the Tampa 

Convention Center (TCC) has taken several proactive steps to ensure the safety of visitors to our 

venue. Drawing from the recommendations and guidance promulgated by the Centers for Disease 

Control (CDC) and the Florida Department of Health, TCC has implemented the following enhanced 

initiatives and facility cleaning and personal hygiene practices:   

 

1. TCC maintains a nearly 100% touch-free entry/exit and bathroom user experience for our visitors. 

TCC has five automatic double-door main entry points providing touch-free entry and exit from 

the building and two automatic double-door proximity card protected entry points to the kitchen 

service corridors; 

2. TCC has deployed a multi-member “touch-points” cleaning task force to clean all public touch 

points in the main building on an hourly or more frequent schedule. Touch points include door 

handles, all handrails, all bathroom surfaces, all tables and chairs in the meeting rooms, 

exposition halls and café areas, all elevator surfaces to include call buttons on all landings as well 

as interior elevator surfaces.  TCC is using safe and effective germicidal & virucidal cleaners and 

disinfectant solutions for this purpose;     

3. TCC has increased the frequency of refilling all bathroom soap dispensers and towel dispensers 

in preparation for higher than average use of these hand hygiene items;  

4. TCC has deployed six new touch-free portable hand sanitizing stations using the CDC 

recommended alcohol based liquid hand sanitizer; 



 

5. TCC employees and our partner employees have been provided with awareness products for 

proper hand washing techniques as well as proper cough and sneeze etiquette; 

6. Any TCC or partner staff displaying signs or symptoms of sickness will be required to remain 

home;   

7. We have placed coronavirus awareness and enhanced personal hygiene guidance messaging 

posters in public and employee service areas throughout the Center.  

 

As a world class venue, TCC feels a compelling responsibility to continue to host visitors in a safe and 

healthy environment and are committed to taking a very forward-leaning and proactive approach during 

this public health condition. We will continue to maintain an informed and alert posture and are 

prepared to adapt our plans as the situation may dictate.  

 

Please visit the TCC website for the latest updates.   

 

 

Ricardo Ubinas 
Director of Security & Safety 
 


